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The Gougeon Brothers on Boat Construction Jul 06 2020 An illustrated guide
to wooden boat construction using WEST SYSTEM epoxy by pioneers in the field
of wood/epoxy composite construction. Subjects include Fundamentals of
Wood/Epoxy Composite Construction, Core Boatbuilding Techniques, First
Production Steps, Hull Construction Methods, and Interior and Deck
Construction.
Know Your Boat Apr 14 2021 Know Your Boat is here to rescue the millions of
boaters who have always been afraid to peer into their boat’s innards for
fear of what they’ll find. Here at last is the humorous, user-friendly guide
that will give a timid skipper the courage to grab a wrench and tame the
savage beast in the bilge (or at least make its acquaintance). Assuming no
mechanical aptitude, David Kroenke provides readers with an easy-to-read
introduction to the use and maintenance of the many systems found on today’s
typical power or sail boat, including: engine, electricity, electronics,
plumbing, refrigeration, windlasses, pumps, and steering system.
Wooden Boats Mar 02 2020 Tells how to prepare a boat for repairs, covers
fastenings, joints, framing, decking, caulking, painting, spars, mast
fittings, and blocks, and demonstrates maintenance procedures
Fibreglass Boats Aug 26 2019 This masterly work will continue to be an
invaluable source of reference for anyone wanting practical advice on
working with GRP, in order to make repairs and improvements correctly and
thus extend the life of their boat. Since it was first published 45 years

ago, Hugo du Plessis' Fibreglass Boats has become a classic, relied upon by
owners, surveyors and boat builders keen to understand how fibreglass
behaves, and obtain practical advice on working with GRP. In a deliberately
non-technical manner, he explains the peculiar nature of fibreglass, its
durability, its weaknesses, where its likely to fail, the effects of use and
the weather, plus the latest research into causes of the biggest worry for
owners - blistering and osmosis. 'One of the most respected works on the
subject... thorough and its scope is vast' Yachting Monthly 'A longestablished classic' Kelvin Hughes
Simple Boat Maintenance Jul 26 2019 Pat Manley's bestselling book which
tells you how to carry out the most common boat maintenance jobs.
Essential Boat Maintenance Feb 10 2021 Essential Boat Maintenance provides
a wealth of maintenance expertise that any owner of a yacht, powerboat, or
dinghy will need to keep it safe and seaworthy. It is a complete userfriendly guide for tackling jobs on board with step-by-step instructions,
tips, and explanations to suit whatever your level of skill. Contents
include: Interior refurbishment Fiberglass and wood repair Hull maintenance
and fittings Deck leaks and cracks Painting and varnishing work Plumbing and
gas leaks Battery, lights, and wiring defects Engine and fuel system
overhaul Emergency repairs at sea Spar and rigging overhaul Sail care and
winches Powerboat engine maintenance Dinghy and trailer repair Hauling out
and winterization Beautifully illustrated including explanatory diagrams and
clear photographic detail of how to carry out specialized tasks, Essential
Boat Maintenance will tell you everything you need to know about short-term
troubleshooting and long-term boat care.
Don Casey's Complete Illustrated Sailboat Maintenance Manual : Including
Inspecting the Aging Sailboat, Sailboat Hull and Deck Repair, Sailboat
Refinishing, Sailbo Nov 02 2022 The definitive guide from the world's bestknown sailboat maintenance expert Don Casey’s Complete Illustrated Sailboat
Maintenance Manual combines six core volumes into a single, utterly
dependable resource that answers every frequent question, explains every
major system, and helps you keep your boat and its components shipshape.
More than 2,500 clear and detailed illustrations guide you step by step
through every procedure. Casey’s technical virtuosity, his user-friendly
explanations, and Peter Compton's diesel engine expertise make even the more
complicated repairs and improvements easy to understand. This must-have
guide saves you time, money, and grief as you learn the fastest, easiest,
most effective ways to: Evaluate the condition of your boat or one you’re
about to purchase Repair structural damage to your fiberglass sailboat
Improve or repair your sailboat’s electrical system Troubleshoot, maintain,
and repair your boat’s diesel engine Put a professional-looking finish on
your boat’s hull, deck, spars, wood, and trim Make and repair sails, sail
covers, dodgers, awnings, sailbags, and bimini tops
Essential Boat Maintenance Mar 14 2021 Essential Boat Maintenance provides
a wealth of maintenance expertise that any owner of a yacht, powerboat, or
dinghy will need to keep it safe and seaworthy. It is a complete userfriendly guide for tackling jobs on board with step-by-step instructions,
tips, and explanations to suit whatever your level of skill. Contents
include: Interior refurbishment Fiberglass and wood repair Hull maintenance
and fittings Deck leaks and cracks Painting and varnishing work Plumbing and

gas leaks Battery, lights, and wiring defects Engine and fuel system
overhaul Emergency repairs at sea Spar and rigging overhaul Sail care and
winches Powerboat engine maintenance Dinghy and trailer repair Hauling out
and winterization Beautifully illustrated including explanatory diagrams and
clear photographic detail of how to carry out specialized tasks, Essential
Boat Maintenance will tell you everything you need to know about short-term
troubleshooting and long-term boat care.
The Complete RIB Manual Oct 21 2021 First built in the 1960s for rescue
work, the Rigid Inflatable Boat has revolutionised the marine market. The
Complete RIB Manual, published to coincide with the 50th anniversary of the
first RIB, is the ultimate reference catering all aspects of a RIB's design,
handling and maintenance, aimed at all owners and users, both commercial and
leisure. The emphasis of the book is entirely practical, and covers: 1. A
History of the RIB • Early development • Modern design: leisure, commercial
and military 2. RIB Handling • Impact of hull design, tube types, internal
layout and engines • Driving techniques: throttle control and driving
position • Advanced techniques for economy, sport and rough seas • Cruising:
planning, weather, anchoring and communications • RIBs as tenders - stowing
and towing • Launching and transportation • Safety and survival 3.
Maintenance • Outboards, diesels, water jets, stern drives, fuel tanks and
electrics • Tube care: cleaning, repair, replacement • Hull maintenance •
Winter storage, checking for leaks, servicing The Complete RIB Manual is a
comprehensive worldwide reference for all RIB owners and users, covering all
the information necessary to handle and maintain a RIB of any size.
Modern Boat Maintenance Nov 21 2021 If you own a fiberglass sailboat or
powerboat, this is the book to turn to when dealing with questions of
maintenance, improvement or repair. Here you will find clear explanations &
easy-to-follow, step-by-step instructions covering the fiberglass hull, deck
& superstructure, as well as rigging & sails, engines, the electrical
system, & much more. The numerous illustrations are clear, detailed, & easy
to understand. Get the most out of your boat by repairing it, maintaining
it, & improving it with the help of Modern Boat Maintenance.
Powerboat Maintenance Sep 07 2020 Powerboat Maintenance, Service, Shop
Manual
Inspecting the Aging Sailboat Oct 09 2020 ". . . the perfect place to
begin, or continue, your education." --Sailing Whether you are shopping for
a used fiberglass boat or prioritizing maintenance tasks on the one you
already own, this book saves money--and perhaps even disaster. With clear
step-by-step drawings and instructions, Don Casey explains how to recognize
problems--both surface and hidden--and how to separate cosmetic flaws from
serious faults.
Safe Skipper Oct 28 2019 Whether out for an afternoon's sail or embarking
on a long offshore passage, there is always an element of chance and
uncertainty about being at sea. To be responsible for the wellbeing of both
crew and vessel, a good skipper needs to know their limitations and ensure
they are operating well within the margins of safety. Safe Skipper is a
practical and thought provoking guide for yacht skippers of all levels of
experience, full of invaluable advice and tips on how to reduce to the
minimum the risks of mishaps and equipment failure at sea. There's a wide
range of information on seamanship, preparation, seaworthiness, gear, boat

handling, leadership, teamwork, watch keeping, communications, navigation,
weather and emergency procedures, all delivered in a highly practical,
lively, non-preachy fashion. Included throughout are useful checklists, boxouts and case studies of accidents and their causes, with survivors'
testimonials and explanations of how disasters were avoided, or could have
been, all of which provides valuable lessons for everyone who goes to sea.
Operator and Organizational Maintenance Manual Feb 22 2022
The Complete Sailing Manual Jun 16 2021 The only sailing manual you will
ever need, covering everything from sailing basics to making repairs and
mastering navigation. The undisputed market leader in sailing guides, this
fully revised and updated sailing manual answers questions about any sailing
situation - with thorough coverage of all aspects of sailing and boat
ownership. In DK's The Complete Sailing Manual, former British national
champion Steve Sleight offers a wealth of expert advice and guidance in the
form of a complete tuition course on seamanship, which is brought to life
with breathtaking action photography and clear instructions. Fully revised,
this new edition features all of the latest developments in sailing including foiling, long-distance cruising, and high-speed apparent-wind
sailing - and navigation, with technology such as modern performance systems
and electronic navigation. It also highlights the latest rules, regulations,
practices for every keen sailor, from the novice to expert. Includes
essential information, handy diagrams, and step-by-step artwork, The
Complete Sailing Manual is the ultimate sailing ebook to keep by your side
when out on the waves.
Boatowner's Mechanical and Electrical Manual Jun 28 2022 The boatowner's
foremost troubleshooting guide, now better than ever If it's on a boat and
it has screws, wires, or moving parts, it's covered in Boatowner's
Mechanical and Electrical Manual. When you leave the dock with this book
aboard, you have at your fingertips the best and most comprehensive advice
on: Battery technologies 12- and 24-volt DC systems Corrosion, bonding, and
lightning protection Generators, inverters, and battery chargers Electric
motors and electric lights Marine electronics, antennas, and RFI Diesel
engines Transmissions, shaft brakes, and propellers Refrigeration and airconditioning Tanks, plumbing, and through-hulls Pumps and watermakers
Steering, autopilots, and wind vanes Stoves and heaters Winches, windlasses,
and bow thrusters Spars, rigging, and roller reefing "If you had to choose a
single book to help you assess and maintain your boat gear, this would be
it."—Practical Sailor "A truly remarkable bible. . . . This book is the best
of its kind."—WoodenBoat "A major achievement. . . . It would be hard to
imagine anything going wrong on a boat that couldn't be figured out with
this book."—Sailing World "The world's best technical reference and
troubleshooting book."—Sailing Inland and Offshore "This manual will be of
lasting interest to anyone who wants to know how their boat works, what has
gone wrong when it doesn't, and how it could be fixed."—Classic Boat
"Without becoming too complex, the book covers almost every imaginable
mechanical or electrical matter in the marine environment."—Work Boat World
"Calder lives what he writes, . . . [and] what he offers . . . is practical
solutions to problems associated with increasingly complex marine systems. .
. . [A] bargain for anyone in the construction and repair side of the boat
business."—Professional Boatbuilder

The Boat Repair Manual Jul 30 2022 This book opens with a maintenance
survey to help identify likely problems and to guide the reader to the
appropriate sepcialized sections. A chapter devoted to tools and techniques
precedes the coverage of hull types.
Motor Boat Manual Dec 23 2021 The dream of owning, maintaining and using
your own boat without great expense can be achieved with the help of the
Motor Boat Manual. Written in down-to-earth language, it gives anyone new to
boating the confidence and knowledge to buy and enjoy a motor boat. Packed
with well-illustrated practical information and handy tips for both new and
existing boat owners, this manual covers the routine maintenance, repairs
and improvement of a motor boat for those with good basic DIY skills and has
further information for the jobs best left to the experts. There are also
useful sections on buying, moorings and safe boating and handling.
Narrow Boats Aug 07 2020 A thorough grounding is provided in this book in
all aspects of looking after the various systems that make up a narrow boat.
Proper installation and maintenance of these systems is vital for safe and
enjoyable cruising. It will enable all narrow boat owners to keep equipment
in good working order.
Royal Navy Motor Gun Boat Owners' Workshop Manual Sep 27 2019 During the
Second World War, the Royal Navy’s flotillas of small, fast and powerfully
armed motor gun boats (MGBs) were looked upon as the ‘Spitfires of the
Seas’. Operating from their harbour bases around the south and east coasts
of England, RN Coastal Forces crews would set out under cover of darkness to
look for trouble with German shipping in the Channel and the North Sea. The
vicious close-quarter skirmishes that ensued were every bit as deadly as the
aerial dogfights acted out at 30,000 ft by their RAF Spitfire
contemporaries. Written by the curator of MGB 81, with contributions from
other specialists involved with the boat, the Royal Navy Motor Gun Boat
Owners' Workshop Manual is published in association with the Portsmouth
Naval Base Property Trust and fully illustrated with archive photos,
technical drawings and detailed photography of MGB 81.
The Insider's Guide to Boat Cleaning and Detailing Dec 11 2020 Restore that
“showboat” look to tired gelcoat, canvas, brightwork, upholstery, metalwork,
and more Boat cleaning isn’t as simple as taking a can of kitchen cleanser
and scrubbing away, and improper procedures can cause damage to the boat or
the environment. This is the only stem-to-stern guide to all aspects of boat
cleaning and detailing. The book recommends both generic and brand-name
cleaning and maintenance materials to help you make the right selections.
Lots of before-and-after photos show you how to: Keep your boat looking
great and protect market value Achieve maximum results with minimum work and
environmentally safe methods. Use tables and checklists to keep work
organized and efficient
The Boat Owner's Maintenance Manual May 28 2022
Outboard Motors Maintenance and Repair Manual Jul 18 2021 The aim of this
book, with its superb step by step photographs and detailed diagrams is to
enable every owner to understand the workings of an outboard motor (2 or 4
stroke) and be able to fix it with relative ease. It includes: an
explanation of the different parts that make up the engine and how they
interact; how fuel is transformed into propulsion; regular maintenance and
repair worksheets to help even the most mechanically ignorant to work on

their outboard engine with confidence; the most common causes of breakdown;
troubleshooting tables to allow you to diagnose and fix the most common
engine problems and advice on how to winterize your outboard in one short
afternoon. After reading this book, your outboard will no longer be a
potential bother to you but an ally for better boating.
Buehler's Backyard Boatbuilding May 16 2021 Everybody has the dream: Build
a boat in the backyard and sail off to join the happy campers off Pogo Pogo,
right? But how? Assuming you aren't independently wealthy, if you want a
boat that's really you, you gotta build it yourself. Backyard boatbuilding
has its problems. Building in fiberglass is itchy, smelly, and yields a
product that yachting maven L. Francis Herreshoff once called "frozen snot."
Ferrocement, once all the rage, has pretty much sunk from favor, if you
catch the drift. But there's still wood, right? Ah, wood. Nature's perfect
material. You can build in the time-honored traditions of the Golden Age of
Yachting, loving crafting intricate joints in rare tropical hardwoods,
steaming swamp oak butts to sinuous shapes, holding the whole thing together
with nonferrous fastenings that cost a buck or better each. Does that sound
like boatbuilding for everyperson? What about the currently fashionable
wood/epoxy boatbuilding? You butter regular old wood with Miracle Whip,
stick it together in the shape of a boat, and off you go, right? Epoxy
works, but They don't exactly give it away; nor is it exactly a benign
substance. Suiting up like Homer Simpson heading for a fun-filled day at the
nuclear power plant isn't exactly the aesthetic boatbuilding experience many
of us are looking for. Where does that leave us? In the capable hands of
George Buehler, who honors the timeless traditions of the sea all right, but
those from the other side of the boatyard tracks. Buehler draws his
inspiration from centuries of workboat construction, where semiskilled
fishermen built rugged, economical boats from everyday materials in their
own backyards, and went to sea in them in all kinds of weather, not just
when it was pleasant. Buehler's boats sail on every ocean and perform every
task, from long-term liveaboards in Norwegian fjords to a traveling doctor's
office in Alaska. This book contains complete plans for seven cruising
boats--from a 28-foot sailboat to a 55-foot power cruiser. All the
information you need is here, including step-by-step instructions honed by
nearly 20 years of supplying boat plans to backyard builders--and helping
them out when they get into trouble. Buehler is anarchic, heretical, and
occasionally profane; his book is West Coast counterculture meets
traditional hardchine workboat construction, leavened with hardnosed common
sense and penny-pinching economy. This book is for those who look around
them and see that much of what is done in the world today--whether in
yachting or politics or economics or interpersonal relationships--is based
not on logic but on conforming and meeting other people's expectations. This
book is most definitely NOT about either. It is about the realization of
dreams. If you believe that everyone who wants a cruising boat can have one
. . . If you see beauty beneath the fish scales and work scars of a
commercial fishing boat . . . If you want to build a simple, rugged,
economical, good-looking cruising boat--power or sail--using everyday
lumberyard materials and few skills other than perseverance, this is the
book for you. Buehler's Backyard Boatbuilding tells you how to build
extraordinary boats using the most ordinary skills and materials, with

complete plans, instructions, and specifications for seven real cruising
boats ranging from a 28-foot sailboat to a 55-foot power cruiser. "Build
wooden boats the Buehler way, which is to say inexpensively, yet like the
proverbial brick outhouse."--WoodenBoat Richly flavored with personal advice
and anecdotes as well as a wealth of valuable information."--American
Sailing Association "Everyone will revere this book."--The Ensign
Occupational Outlook Handbook Nov 29 2019
The Complete Guide to Metal Boats, Third Edition Jan 30 2020 Metal boats
can deal with hazards that would rip apart a fiberglass or wooden hull, but
the only way to get one is to buy used or have it built. Bruce RobertsGoodson has been designing and building metal boats for more than three
decades; in The Complete Guide to Metal Boats he tells you all you need to
know to build the boat of your dreams.
The Fiberglass Boat Repair Manual Apr 26 2022 Tells how to work with
fiberglass, and demonstrates repair techniques for leaks, fractures, holes,
delaminations, core problems, large holes, and keels
How Boat Things Work Aug 19 2021 “Anyone who contemplates any onboard do-ityourself work should have this book at his or her elbow.”--Cruising World
“This book reduces a boat to its most rudimentary parts in simple drawings
and clear explanations. Fascinating to read, it’s a perfect teaching
tool.”--Ocean Navigator Whether you’re a new mariner or a lifetime veteran,
How Boat Things Work is a resource you can’t afford to be without. With
intricate two-color cutaway drawings of eighty different systems and
devices, as well as detailed explanations of how they’re assembled, how they
work, and how they can go wrong, this book covers every primary component of
your boat's inner workings. This guided tour “under the hood” of your
sailboat or powerboat includes: Engines, transmissions, bearings, stuffing
boxes, propellers Steering systems, autopilots, windvanes, compasses
Rigging, splicing, line handling, block and tackle, sail controls Anchors
and windlasses DC and AC electrical systems Pumps, toilets, seacocks,
freshwater systems
Boat Maintenance: The Essential Guide Guide to Cleaning, Painting, and
Cosmetics Aug 31 2022 Boats require constant care. Any boater who doesn't
know the difference between a silicone-modified alkyd enamel and a one-part
urethane needs this book for its invaluable advice on: * How to save money
with generic substitues * Product recommendations for every job * Keeping
weekly, monthly, and seasonal maintenance schedules
Marine Diesel Basics 1 Jan 12 2021 Seeing is Understanding. The first
VISUAL guide to marine diesel systems on recreational boats. Step-by-step
instructions in clear, simple drawings explain how to maintain, winterize
and recommission all parts of the system - fuel deck fill - engine batteries - transmission - stern gland - propeller. Book one of a new
series. Canadian author is a sailor and marine mechanic cruising aboard his
36-foot steel-hulled Chevrier sloop. Illustrations: 300+ drawings Pages: 222
pages Published: 2017 Format: softcover Category: Inboards, Gas & Diesel
The Boat Repair Bible Jun 24 2019 Even the most well designed boats will
suffer from wear and tear due to normal use on the water. Whilst accidents
are less common, they too can result in damage which needs to be repaired on
the spot. Highly illustrated, with step by step instructions, this book
equips the reader with the vital 'first aid' skills he needs to make

temporary repairs until he can get back to harbour. The Boat Repair Bible
helps anyone who owns a boat to develop essential repair skills in the areas
where problems most commonly arise. The section on hull and deck repairs
covers fibreglass, wood, steel and ferro-cement hulls, and shows the reader
how to deal with everything from leaks to impact damage, and much, much
more. This section also covers domestic repairs, such as repairing
upholstery, and troubleshooting problems with the heads. Amongst the many
other techniques described, the section on general mechanics includes
instructions on how to fix problems with a split fuel/water tank and leaking
hydraulics, whilst the section on electrical repairs explains how to trace
loose connections, replace damaged wiring and fix navigation instruments.
The myriad of issues that can arise with the engine are covered in great
detail, from how to deal with water in the fuel system to replacing the
propeller and its shaft. From basic skills in safety, surveying and the use
of tools, to advanced instructions on how to replace an engine, The Boat
Repair Bible is as comprehensive as it is invaluable. With repairs specific
to powerboats, sailboats, dinghies and outboards, it is a book no boat owner
can afford not to own.
Boatowner's Mechanical and Electrical Manual Sep 19 2021 In his latest
book, Calder walks the reader through the repair, maintenance, and setting
up of the boat's primary systems, including the electrical system,
electronics equipment, generator sets, solar panels, wind and water
generators, the engine, transmission, pumps, steering, waste disposal
systems, and more. Destined to become a highly trusted companion aboard all
types of boats for years to come.
Marine Diesel Engines Maintenance and Repair Manual Nov 09 2020 By means of
superb photos and diagrams, Pallas explains int simple terms the operation
of a diesel engine and shows how to maintain and repair it should it break
down. This book will be an invaluable reference for when things go wrong.
Metal boat maintenance-A do it yourself guide May 04 2020 A do-it-yourself
guide to metal boat repair and maintenance. Topic covered include metal boat
corrosion, metal preparation, interior rust, painting, extending the life of
a steel boat, ultra-sonic metal thickness gauge use, changing hull plate and
alternative methods of repairing metal boats. ..."--Back cover.
The Trailer Sailer Owner's Manual Dec 31 2019 This comprehensive guide to
selecting, caring for and enjoying a trailer ready sailboat will answer all
your questions about fitting out, care of your sails, launching and
retrieval, and boat maintenance.
The Boatyard Book Mar 26 2022 The Boatyard Book is a practical,
comprehensive reference manual that provides sensible, accessible advice for
boatowners on planning and carrying out annual maintenance, repairs,
upgrades and refits of sailing yachts and motorboats, up to 20 metres in
length. Beginning with all the information owners will need to care for
their boat, including how to budget and plan tasks to be done through the
year, The Boatyard Book goes on to help them choose the best boatyard for
their needs, then provides essential how-to reference material and ideas for
a comprehensive range of projects large and small to be carried out ashore.
There's advice and tips from highly respected boatyard owners, specialists
and surveyors, as well as from the author's own 25 years' experience of boat
ownership, all fully illustrated with step-by-step photos and illustrations.

Topics covered include: - laying up - hull and deck care - mast and rigging
- sail care - engines - electrics - maintenance of plumbing and gas systems
- more complex projects, including re-wiring a boat, overhauling an engine,
how to treat osmosis and how to go about a complete refit. This is a book to
be kept at the yard, or on the boat, and used time and time again by those
who are either happy to keep things ticking along with the minimum of effort
or by those who want to get stuck into bigger projects.
This Old Boat, Second Edition : Completely Revised and Expanded Jan 24 2022
Turn a run-down fiberglass boat into a first-class yacht Since it first
appeared in 1991, Don Casey’s This Old Boat has helped tens of thousands of
sailors refurbish older fiberglass boats and has become a revered classic
among boat rehabbers.This second edition is revised from first page to last
with new information on electrical systems, diesel engines, refrigeration,
resins, plumbing and more. Plus, more than 600 newly created illustrations
enhance the book’s beauty as well as its utility.
The Essential Boat Maintenance Manual Oct 01 2022 Discusses boat
maintenance for owners of small- to mid-sized boats, providing instructions
for tasks including cleaning, covering, motor care, hulls and masts, spars,
rigging, sails, and electrical wiring.
The Boat Electrics Bible Jun 04 2020 Following in the successful footsteps
of the groundbreaking Boat Maintenance Bible and Boat Repair Bible comes a
new title in this popular series of all-encompassing and accessible
technical reference bibles that is sure to be the boater's godsend.
Electrics are a notoriously tricky aspect of boat ownership and maintenance.
They are both critical to the operation of the yacht or motorboat and prone
to breaking down in the damp atmosphere and bouncy conditions. In this book,
owners will be taken through all the likely problems and solutions,
including making new installations of equipment, reviving an old boat, and
correcting electrical faults on their current craft. Equally useful for
yacht or motorboat owners and illustrated with detailed photographs, step-bystep diagrams, and instructions, this is a book every owner should keep
aboard.
Small-Boat Seamanship Manual Apr 02 2020 Make the U.S. Coast Guard your
first mate The Small-Boat Seamanship Manual contains all the information
found in the Coast Guard's official 1,200-page training manual, giving you
access to the highest standards of seamanship practiced and perfected by
professional mariners. In addition to in-depth coverage of boat handling and
navigation, you’ll find instructions for dealing with extreme situations,
including search and rescue, towing, firefighting, vessel flood management,
righting capsized boats, and maneuvering in heavy surf. You’ll also learn
about Steering with a broken hydraulic line Close-quarters maneuvering Using
the right lines and knots Capsize prevention, precautions, and survival
techniques Change-of-course maneuvers to reduce icing and freezing spray
Plugging and patching holes for flood control Predicting weather And much
more This is the U.S. Coast Guard's primary training resource for boat
handling and seamanship in conditions ranging from benign to extreme. Now
this accumulated wisdom is yours with the Small-Boat Seamanship Manual.
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